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GOMACTECH-07

20 JUL 2007

Dr. Starnes E. Walker

Director of Research

US Department of Homeland Security

Washington DC  20528

Dear Dr. Walker:

For myself and on behalf of the other members of the Steering Committee, I would like to recognize and thank you for your participation in GOMACTECH-07 this past March.

The time that you spent preparing and presenting the Plenary Session Keynote address “DHS Science & Technology Directorate: Moving Ahead” is very much appreciated. Your address was well-received by the audience, based on their enthusiastic response and subsequent conversations I had with some of the conference attendees.

I hope that you enjoyed your time at the conference, and found useful the type of technical presentations and overview talks that form the core of the conference. The Steering Committee would like to maintain the high quality of speakers currently enjoyed by the conference, and so any suggestions that you have for major speakers at future meetings would be very helpful.

As your schedule and interest allow, I look forward to seeing you again at GOMACTECH-08, to be held 17 – 20 MAR 2008 at the Riviera Hotel and Casino in Las Vegas NV.

Sincerely,

// scanned image of signature goes here //

W. Devereux Palmer

2007 General Chair

March 19-22 2007
Disney’s Coronado Springs Resort, Lake Buena Vista FL
www.gomactech.net


